

Archives nationales du Canada

Canadian Archives Branch Direction des archives canadiennes

GEORGE ROBERTSON FONDS

R9902

Finding Aid No. 2290 / Instrument de recherche no 2290

TABLE OF CONTENTS

RADIO SCRIPTS	1,60
Wednesday Night	
Worth Knowing	2, 61
At Your Service	17
The Suspect	18
Summer Stage	
Country Magazine	
The Fourth Estate	
Theatre 10.30	20
Celebration	
Morningside	20
Changes	
Galileo	
Blood Will Tell	
Coming Back	22
A Joyful Shame	
TELEVISION SCRIPTS	23, 60, 61
Moment of Truth	23
Scarlett Hill	25
Room To Let	26
The Serial	27
Quentin Durgens	27, 60
Show of the Week	31
Mr. Mayor	31, 61
The Collaborators	31
Sidestreet	31
House of Pride	32, 61
Royal Suite	35
The Winners	36
Legal Aid	36
The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail	37
Snowman	
The Law and You	47
Backstretch	48
Judge	48

MISCELLANEOUS PROJECT FILES	51, 57, 60
CONTRACTS	54
Radio	54
Television	
Others	56
CORRESPONDENCE	58, 59
PERSONAL MATERIAL	58, 60
CLIPPINGS	59 61

George Robertson Fonds

R9902

Container	File	File Title	Date
		RADIO SCRIPTS	
1	1	General Outlines and Fragments	n.d.
1	2	Afterglow. A Hot Afternoon in July	n.d.
1	3	Homecoming. Outline	n.d.
1	4	R.C.A.F.	n.d.
1	5	The Fifth Column (Ernest Hemingway's play adapted for Radio) (1/2)	n.d.
1	6	The Fifth Column (Ernest Hemingway's play adapted for Radio) (2/2)	n.d.
1	7	The Time of Your Life. Correspondence	n.d.
1	8	Trans Canada Credit. Special Occasion (#2, #4 to #10)	n.d.
1	9	Ford Motor Company	1959-1960
1	10	Canadian Pacific Airlines. International Date	1961
1	11	Anaconda American Brass Limited	1962
		Wednesday Night	
1	12	Wednesday Night. The Old Lady of Shuter Street	1949

D	a	a	Λ	1
ĸ	ソ	ソ	v	Z

2 Container File Date

Worth Knowing

1	13	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Worth Knowing. Reports	[1950's]
1	14	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Worth Knowing. Publicity (1/2) see oversize container 31-1 for (2/2)	[late 1950's]
1	15	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Worth Knowing. Press Clippings	1955, 1967
1	16	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Worth Knowing. Report and Analysis	1960
		Scripts	
1	17	Talking Soup. [Worth Knowing]	n.d.
1	18	Pity the Poor Southpaw. [Worth Knowing]	n.d.
1	19	The Biggest Fraud in Radio. [Worth Knowing]	n.d.
1	20	Kendall Company (Canada Ltd.). Worth Knowing. Scripts 1-2	n.d.
1	21	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Worth Knowing. Special	n.d.
1	22	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Worth Knowing. Programs 1-5	16-20 Feb. 1953
1	23	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Worth Knowing. Programs 6-10	23-27 Feb. 1953
1	24	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Worth Knowing. Programs 11-15	2-6 March 1953
1	25	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Worth Knowing. Programs 16-20	9-13 March 1953
1	26	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Worth Knowing. Programs 21-25	16-20 March 1953

K9902		George Robertson Fonds		3
Container	File	File Title		Date
1	27	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. V Knowing. Programs 26-30	Worth	23-27 March 1953
1	28	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. V Knowing. Programs 31-34	Worth	30 March - 2 Apr. 1953
1	29	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. V Knowing. Programs 36-40	Worth	6-10 Apr. 1953
1	30	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. V Knowing. Programs 41-45	Worth	13-17 April 1953
1	31	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. V Knowing. Programs 46-50	Worth	13-17 Apr. 1953
1	32	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. V Knowing. Programs 51-55	Worth	27 Apr 1 May 1953
1	33	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. V Knowing. Programs 56-60	Worth	4-8 May 1953
1	34	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. V Knowing. Programs 61-65	Worth	11-15 May 1953
1	35	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. V Knowing. Programs 66-70	Worth	18-22 May 1953
1	36	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. V Knowing. Programs 71-75	Worth	25-29 May 1953
1	37	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. V Knowing. Programs 76-80	Worth	1-5 June 1953
1	38	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. V Knowing. Programs 81-85	Worth	8-12 June 1953
1	39	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. V Knowing. Programs 86-90	Worth	15-19 June 1953
1	40	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. V Knowing. Programs 91-95	Worth	22-26 June 1953
1	41	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. V Knowing. Programs 101-109	Worth	5-9 Oct. 1953
1	42	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. V Knowing. Programs 106-110	Worth	12-16 Oct. 1953
1	43	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. V Knowing. Programs 111-115	Worth	19-23 Oct. 1953

4		George Robertson Fonds		R9902
Container	File	File Title		Date
1	44	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 116-120	Worth	26-30 Oct. 1953
1	45	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 121-125	Worth	2-6 Nov. 1953
1	46	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 126-130	Worth	9-13 Nov. 1953
1	47	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 131-135	Worth	16-20 Nov. 1953
1	48	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 136-140	Worth	23-27 Nov. 1953
1	49	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 141-145	Worth	30 Nov 4 Dec. 1953
1	50	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 146-150	Worth	7-11 Dec. 1953
1	51	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 151-155	Worth	14-18 Dec. 1953
1	52	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 156-160	Worth	21-25 Dec. 1953
1	53	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 161-165	Worth	28 Dec. 1953 - 1 Jan. 1954
1	54	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 166-169	Worth	4-8 Jan. 1954
1	55	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 171-175	Worth	11-15 Jan. 1954
1	56	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 176-180	Worth	18-22 Jan. 1954
1	57	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 181-185	Worth	25-29 Jan. 1954
1	58	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 186-190	Worth	1-5 Feb. 1954

The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Worth Knowing. Programs 191-195

The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Worth Knowing. Programs 196-200

8-12 Feb. 1954

15-19 Feb. 1954

1

1

59

60

K9902		George Robertson Fonds		3
Container	File	File Title		Date
1	61	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 201-205	Worth	22-26 Feb. 1954
1	62	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 206-210	Worth	1-5 March 1954
1	63	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 211-215	Worth	8-12 March 1954
1	64	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 216-220	Worth	15-19 March 1954
1	65	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 221-225	Worth	22-26 March 1954
1	66	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 226-230	Worth	29 March - 2 Apr. 1954
1	67	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 231-235	Worth	5-9 Apr. 1954
1	68	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 236-240	Worth	12-16 Apr. 1954
1	69	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 241-245	Worth	19-23 Apr. 1954
1	70	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 246-250	Worth	26-30 Apr. 1954
1	71	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 252-255	Worth	3-7 May 1954
1	72	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 256-260	Worth	10-14 May 1954
1	73	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 261-265	Worth	17-21 May 1954
1	74	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 266-270	Worth	24-28 May 1954
2	1	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 301-305	Worth	4-8 Oct. 1954
2	2	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 306-310	Worth	11-15 Oct. 1954

R	9	9	0	2

U		George Robertson Fonds		K3302
Container	File	File Title		Date
2	3	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 311-315	Worth	18-22 Oct. 1954
2	4	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 316-320	Worth	25-29 Oct. 1954
2	5	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 321-325	Worth	1-5 Nov. 1954
2	6	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 326-330	Worth	8-12 Nov. 1954
2	7	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 331-335	Worth	15-19 Nov. 1954
2	8	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 336-340	Worth	22-26 Nov. 1954
2	9	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 341-345	Worth	29 Nov 3 Dec. 1954
2	10	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 346-350	Worth	6-10 Dec. 1954
2	11	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 351-355	Worth	13-17 Dec. 1954
2	12	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 356-360	Worth	20-24 Dec. 1954
2	13	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 361-365	Worth	27-31 Dec. 1954
2	14	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 366-370	Worth	3-7 Jan. 1955
2	15	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 371-375	Worth	10-14 Jan. 1955
2	16	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 376-380	Worth	17-21 Jan. 1955
2	17	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 381-385	Worth	24-28 Jan. 1954
2	18	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 386-390	Worth	31 Jan 4 Feb. 1955
2	19	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 391-395	Worth	7-11 Feb. 1955

Container	File	File Title		Date
Container	THE	The Title		Date
2	20	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 396-400	Worth	14-18 Feb. 1955
2	21	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 401-405	Worth	21-25 Feb. 1955
2	22	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 406-410	Worth	28 Feb 4 March 1955
2	23	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 411-415	Worth	7-11 March 1955
2	24	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 416-420	Worth	14-18 March 1955
2	25	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 421-425	Worth	21-25 March 1955
2	26	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 426-430	Worth	28 March - 1 Apr. 1955
2	27	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 431-435	Worth	4-8 Apr. 1955
2	28	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 436-440	Worth	11-15 Apr. 1955
2	29	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 441-445	Worth	18-22 Apr. 1955
2	30	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 446-450	Worth	25-29 Apr. 1955
2	31	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 451-455	Worth	2-6 May 1955
2	32	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 456-460	Worth	91-3 May 1955
2	33	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 461-465	Worth	16-20 May 1955
2	34	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 466-470	Worth	23-27 May 1955
2	35	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 501-505	Worth	3-7 Oct. 1955
2	36	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 506-510	Worth	10-14 Oct. 1955

8		George Robertson Fonds		R9902
Container	File	File Title		Date
2	37	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 511-515	Worth	17-21 Oct. 1955
2	38	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 516-520	Worth	24-28 Oct. 1955
2	39	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 521-525	Worth	31 Oct 4 Nov. 1955
2	40	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 526-530	Worth	7-11 Nov. 1955
2	41	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 531-535	Worth	14-18 Nov. 1955
2	42	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 536-540	Worth	21-25 Nov. 1955
2	43	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 541-545	Worth	28 Nov 2 Dec. 1955
2	44	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 546-550	Worth	5-9 Dec. 1955
2	45	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 551-555	Worth	12-16 Dec. 1955
2	46	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 556-560	Worth	19-23 Dec. 1955
2	47	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 561-565	Worth	26-30 Dec. 1955
2	48	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 566-570	Worth	2-6 Jan. 1956
2	49	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 571-575	Worth	9-13 Jan. 1956
2	50	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 576-580	Worth	16-20 Jan. 1956
2	51	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 581-585	Worth	23-27 Jan. 1956
2	52	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 586-590	Worth	30 Jan 3 Feb. 1956
2	53	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 591-595	Worth	6-10 Feb. 1956

Container	File	File Title		Date
2	54	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 596-600	Worth	13-17 Feb. 1956
2	55	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 601-605	Worth	20-24 Feb. 1956
2	56	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 606-610	Worth	27 Feb 2 March 1956
2	57	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 611-615	Worth	5-9 March 1956
2	58	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 616-620	Worth	12-16 March 1956
2	59	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 621-625	Worth	19-23 March 1956
2	60	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 626-630	Worth	26-30 March 1956
2	61	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 631-635	Worth	2-6 Apr. 1956
2	62	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 636-640	Worth	9-13 Apr. 1956
2	63	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 641-645	Worth	16-20 Apr. 1956
2	64	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 646-650	Worth	23-27 Apr. 1956
3	1	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 651-655	Worth	30 Apr 4 May 1956
3	2	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Program 656	Worth	7 May 1956
3	3	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 701-705	Worth	1-5 Oct. 1956
3	4	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 706-710	Worth	8-12 Oct. 1956
3	5	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 711-715	Worth	15-19 Oct. 1956

R	9	9	0	2

Containor	File	File Title		Notes
Container	rne	riie Titie		Date
3	6	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 716-720	Worth	22-26 Oct. 1956
3	7	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 721-725	Worth	29 Oct 2 Nov. 1956
3	8	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 726-730	Worth	3-9 Nov. 1956
3	9	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 731-735	Worth	12-16 Nov. 1956
3	10	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 736-740	Worth	19-23 Nov. 1956
3	11	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 741-745	Worth	26-30 Nov. 1956
3	12	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 746-750	Worth	3-7 Dec. 1956
3	13	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 751-755	Worth	10-14 Dec. 1956
3	14	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 756-760	Worth	17-21 Dec. 1956
3	15	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 761-765	Worth	24-28 Dec. 1956
3	16	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 766-770	Worth	30 Dec. 1956 - 4 Jan. 1957
3	17	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 771-775	Worth	7-11 Jan. 1957
3	18	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 776-780	Worth	14-18 Jan. 1957
3	19	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 781-785	Worth	21-25 Jan. 1957
3	20	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 786-790	Worth	28 Jan1 Feb. 1957
3	21	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 791-795	Worth	4-8 Feb. 1957
3	22	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 796-800	Worth	11-15 Feb. 1957

Container	File	File Title		Date
3	23	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 801-805	Worth	18-22 Feb. 1957
3	24	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 806-810	Worth	25 Feb 1 March 1957
3	25	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 811-815	Worth	4-8 March 1957
3	26	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 816-820	Worth	11-15 March 1957
3	27	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 821-825	Worth	18-22 March 1957
3	28	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 826-830	Worth	25-29 March 1957
3	29	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 831-835	Worth	1-5 Apr. 1957
3	30	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 836-840	Worth	8-12 Apr. 1957
3	31	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 841-845	Worth	15-19 Apr. 1957
3	32	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 846-850	Worth	22-26 Apr. 1957
3	33	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 851-855	Worth	29 Apr 3 May 1957
3	34	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 856-858	Worth	6-8 May 1957
3	35	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 901-905	Worth	30 Sept 4 Oct. 1957
3	36	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 906-910	Worth	7-11 Oct. 1957
3	37	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 911-915	Worth	14-18 Oct. 1957
3	38	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 916-920	Worth	21-25 Oct. 1957
3	39	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 921-925	Worth	28 Oct 1 Nov. 1957

D	a	a	U	7
\mathbf{r}	7	7	v	4

Container	File	File Title		Date
3	40	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 926-930	Worth	4-8 Nov. 1957
3	41	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 931-935	Worth	11-15 Nov. 1957
3	42	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 936-940	Worth	18-22 Nov. 1957
3	43	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 941-945	Worth	25-29 Nov. 1957
3	44	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 946-950	Worth	2-6 Dec. 1957
3	45	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 951-955	Worth	9-13 Dec. 1957
3	46	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 956-960	Worth	16-20 Dec. 1957
3	47	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 961-965	Worth	23-27 Dec. 1957
3	48	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 966-970	Worth	30 Dec. 1957 - 3 Jan. 1958
3	49	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 971-975	Worth	6-10 Jan. 1958
3	50	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 976-980	Worth	13-17 Jan. 1958
3	51	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 981-985	Worth	20-24 Jan. 1958
3	52	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 986-990	Worth	27-31 Jan. 1958
3	53	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 991-995	Worth	3-7 Feb. 1958
3	54	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 996-1000	Worth	10-14 Feb. 1958
3	55	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 1001-1005	Worth	17-21 Feb. 1958
3	56	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 1006-1010	Worth	24-28 Feb. 1958

K9902		George Robertson Folius	10
Container	File	File Title	Date
3	57	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Wo Knowing. Programs 1011-1015	orth 3-7 March 1958
3	58	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Wo Knowing. Programs 1016-1020	orth 10-14 March 1958
3	59	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Wo Knowing. Programs 1021-1025	orth 17-21 March 1958
3	60	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Wo Knowing. Programs 1026-1030	orth 24-28 March 1958
3	61	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Wo Knowing. Programs 1031-1035	orth 31 March - 4 Apr. 1958
3	62	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Wo Knowing. Programs 1036-1040	orth 7-11 Apr. 1958
3	63	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Wo Knowing. Programs 1041-1045	orth 14-18 Apr. 1958
3	64	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Wo Knowing. Programs 1046-1050	orth 21-25 Apr. 1958
3	65	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Wo Knowing. Programs 1051-1055	orth 28 Apr 2 May 1958
3	66	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Wo Knowing. Programs 1056-1058	orth 5-7 May 1958
3	67	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Wo Knowing. Programs 1101-1105	orth 29 Sept 3 Oct. 1958
3	68	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Wo Knowing. Programs 1106-1110	orth 6-10 Oct. 1958
3	69	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Wo Knowing. Programs 1111-1115	orth 13-17 Oct. 1958
3	70	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Wo Knowing. Programs 1116-1120	orth 20-24 Oct. 1958
3	71	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Wo Knowing. Programs 1121-1125	orth 27-31 Oct. 1958
4	1	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Wo Knowing. Programs 1126-1130	orth 3-7 Nov. 1958

1	2	q	q	N	1

17		George Robertson Fonds		K9902
Container	File	File Title		Date
4	2	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 1131-1135	Worth	10-14 Nov. 1958
4	3	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 1136-1140	Worth	17-21 Nov. 1958
4	4	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 1141-1145	Worth	24-28 Nov. 1958
4	5	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 1146-1150	Worth	1-5 Dec. 1958
4	6	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 1151-1155	Worth	8-12 Dec. 1958
4	7	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 1156-1160	Worth	15-19 Dec. 1958
4	8	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 1161-1165	Worth	22-26 Dec. 1958
4	9	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 1166-1170	Worth	29 Dec. 1958 - 2 Jan. 1959
4	10	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 1171-1175	Worth	5-9 Jan. 1959
4	11	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 1176-1180	Worth	12-18 Jan. 1959
4	12	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 1181-1185	Worth	19-23 Jan. 1959
4	13	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 1186-1189	Worth	26-30 Jan. 1959
4	14	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 1191-1195	Worth	2-6 Feb. 1959
4	15	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 1196-1120	Worth	9-13 Feb. 1959
4	16	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 1201-1205	Worth	16-20 Feb. 1959
4	17	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 1206-1210	Worth	23-27 Feb. 1959
4	18	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 1211-1215	Worth	2-6 March 1959

Container	File	File Title		Date
4	19	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 1216-1220	Worth	9-13 March 1959
4	20	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 1221-1225	Worth	16-20 March 1959
4	21	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 1226-1230	Worth	23-27 March 1959
4	22	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 1231-1235	Worth	30 March - 3 Apr. 1959
4	23	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 1236-1240	Worth	6-10 Apr. 1959
4	24	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 1241-1245	Worth	13-17 Apr. 1959
4	25	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 1246-1250	Worth	20-24 Apr. 1959
4	26	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 1251-1255	Worth	27 Apr 1 May 1959
4	27	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 1256-1258	Worth	4-6 May 1959
4	28	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Special	Worth	20-26 Sept. 1959
4	29	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 1301-1305	Worth	28 Sept 2 Oct. 1959
4	30	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 1306-1310	Worth	5-9 Oct. 1959
4	31	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 1311-1315	Worth	12-16 Oct. 1959
4	32	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 1316-1320	Worth	19-23 Oct. 1959
4	33	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 1321-1325	Worth	26-30 Oct. 1959
4	34	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 1326-1330	Worth	2-6 Nov. 1959
4	35	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 1331-1335	Worth	9-13 Nov. 1959

R	9	9	0	2

10		George Robertson Fonds		K7702
Container	File	File Title		Date
4	36	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 1336-1340	Worth	16-20 Nov. 1959
4	37	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 1341-1345	Worth	23-27 Nov. 1959
4	38	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 1346-1350	Worth	30 Nov 4 Dec. 1959
4	39	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 1351-1355	Worth	7-11 Dec. 1959
4	40	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 1356-1360	Worth	14-18 Dec. 1959
4	41	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 1361-1365	Worth	21-25 Dec. 1959
4	42	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 1366-1370	Worth	28 Dec. 1959 - 1 Jan. 1960
4	43	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 1371-1375	Worth	4-8 Jan. 1960
4	44	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 1376-1380	Worth	11-15 Jan. 1960
4	45	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 1381-1385	Worth	18-22 Jan. 1960
4	46	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 1386-1390	Worth	25-29 Jan. 1960
4	47	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 1391-1395	Worth	1-5 Feb. 1960
4	48	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 1396-1400	Worth	8-12 Feb. 1960
4	49	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 1401-1405	Worth	15-19 Feb. 1960
4	50	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 1406-1410	Worth	22-26 Feb. 1960
4	51	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 1411-1415	Worth	29 Feb 4 March 1960
4	52	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Knowing. Programs 1416-1420	Worth	7-11 March 1960

R9902		George Robertson Fonds	17
Container	File		Date
4	53	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Worth Knowing. Programs 1421-1425	14-18 March 1960
4	54	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Worth Knowing. Programs 1426-1430	21-25 March 1960
4	55	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Worth Knowing. Programs 1431-1435	28 March -1 Apr. 1960
4	56	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Worth Knowing. Programs 1436-1440	4-8 Apr. 1960
4	57	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Worth Knowing. Programs 1441-1445	11-15 Apr. 1960
4	58	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Worth Knowing. Programs 1446-1450	18-22 Apr. 1960
4	59	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Worth Knowing. Programs 1451-1455	25-29 Apr. 1960
4	60	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Worth Knowing. Programs 1456-1458	2-4 May 1960
		At Your Service	
5	1	Imperial Oil Ltd. At Your Service. Proposal	1961
5	2	Imperial Oil Ltd. At Your Service. Correspondence	1961
5	3	Imperial Oil Ltd. At Your Service	1961
		Scripts	
5	4	Imperial Oil Ltd. At Your Service. Programs 1-25	April 1961
5	5	Imperial Oil Ltd. At Your Service. Programs 26-45	April-May 1961
5	6	Imperial Oil Ltd. At Your Service. Programs 46-58, 60	May 1961
5	7	Imperial Oil Ltd. At Your Service (Client Approval). Programs 1-25	April 1961

18		George Robertson Fonds	R9902
Container	File	File Title	Date
5	8	Imperial Oil Ltd. At Your Service (Client Approval). Programs 26-45	April-May 1961
5	9	Imperial Oil Ltd. At Your Service (Client Approval). Programs 46-58, 60	May 1961
5	10	Imperial Oil Ltd. At Your Service (Summer Campaign). Programs 1-15	May 1961
5	11	Imperial Oil Ltd. At Your Service (Client Approval). Programs 16-30	May 1961
5	12	Imperial Oil Ltd. At Your Service (Client Approval). Programs 51-60	May 1961
5	13	Imperial Oil Ltd. À Votre Service. Programmes 1-15	avril-mai 1961
5	14	Imperial Oil Ltd. À Votre Service. Programmes 16-30	mai 1961
5	15	Imperial Oil Ltd. À Votre Service. Programmes 52-60	juin 1961
		The Suspect	
5	16	The Suspect	1962
5	17	The Suspect	[1962]
		Summer Stage	
5	18	Summer Stage. The Frigid Flame	1964
5	19	Summer Stage. The Longest Way 'Round - Miscellaneous	[1965]
5	20	Summer Stage. The Longest Way 'Round	1965
5	21	Summer Stage. The Longest Way 'Round	1965

D	q	q	U	7
1.	,	,	1,	_

George Robertson Fonds

<u> 19</u>

Container	File	File Title	Date

Country Magazine

5	22	Country Magazine. Viva La Difference: The Story of Mrs. Adelaide Hoodless	n.d.
5	23	Country Magazine. Fish, Fur, Forest and Farm. Part 1	13 March 1967
5	24	Country Magazine. Fish, Fur, Forest and Farm. Part 2	20 March 1967
5	25	[Country Magazine]. Fish, Fur, Forest and Farm. Part 2	[1967]
5	26	Country Magazine. Fish, Fur, Forest and Farm. Part 3	27 March 1967
5	27	[Country Magazine]. Fish, Fur, Forest and Farm. Part 3	[1967]
5	28	Country Magazine. Fish, Fur, Forest and Farm. Part 4	3 April 1967
5	29	[Country Magazine]. Fish, Fur, Forest and Farm. Part 4	[1967]
5	30	Country Magazine. Jersey is More Than an Isle - B.H. Bull	[1967]
5	31	Country Magazine. The Long Furrow (A brief history of the Massey-Ferguson Company)	[1967]
5	32	Country Magazine. The Noble Experiment (A Tribute to National Farm Forum)	[1968]
5	33	Country Magazine. The Noble Experiment	[1968]
		The Fourth Estate	

5	34	The Fourth Estate: Liebling's Press	1 June [?]
5	35	The Fourth Estate. Home Town Boy	[1968]
5	36	The Fourth Estate. Home Town Boy: Friends and Neighbours	[1968]
5	37	The Fourth Estate. Liebling's Paris (or) Angele, and Other Meals	[1968]

20 Container	File	George Robertson Fonds File Title	R9902 Date
Container	rne	riie Tiue	Date
		Theatre 10.30	
5	38	Theatre 10.30. A Question of Pride. Episode 1	[1970]
5	39	Theatre 10.30. A Question of Pride. Episode 2	[1970]
5	40	Theatre 10.30. A Question of Pride. Episode 3	[1970]
5	41	Theatre 10.30. A Question of Pride. Episode 4	[1970]
5	42	Theatre 10.30. A Question of Pride. Episode 5	[1970]
		Celebration	
5	43	Celebration. Three Trials	1984
		Morningside - Changes	
6	1	Morningside. Changes. Proposal	[1984]
6	2	Morningside. Changes	[1984]
6	3	Morningside. Changes. Episode 1	[1984]
6	4	Morningside. Changes. Episode 1	[1984]
6	5	Morningside. Changes. Episode 2	[1984]
6	6	Morningside. Changes. Episode 2	[1984]
6	7	Morningside. Changes. Episode 3	[1984]

[1984]

[1984]

[1984]

[1984]

[1984]

8

9

10

11

12

6

6

6

6

6

Morningside. Changes. Episode 3

Morningside. Changes. Episode 3

Morningside. Changes. Episode 4

Morningside. Changes. Episode 4

Morningside. Changes. Episode 5

1	Q	q	q	n	17
	•	7	7	u	ız

21

R9902			Geo	orge Robertson Fonds	
Container	File			File Title	Date
			Мо	rningside - Galileo	
6	13	Morningside.	Galileo.	Research	[1982]
				Scripts	
6	14	Morningside. Episode 1	Galileo:	The Martyr That Never Was.	[1985]
6	15	Morningside. Episode 2	Galileo:	The Martyr That Never Was.	[1985]
6	16	Morningside. Episode 3	Galileo:	The Martyr That Never Was.	[1985]
6	17	Morningside. Episode 4	Galileo:	The Martyr That Never Was.	[1985]
6	18	Morningside. Episode 5	Galileo:	The Martyr That Never Was.	[1985]
6	19	Morningside. Episode 6	Galileo:	The Martyr That Never Was.	[1985]
6	20	Morningside. Episode 7	Galileo:	The Martyr That Never Was.	[1985]
6	21	Morningside. Episode 8	Galileo:	The Martyr That Never Was.	[1985]
6	22	Morningside. Episode 9	Galileo:	The Martyr That Never Was.	[1985]
6	23	Morningside. Episode 10	Galileo:	The Martyr That Never Was.	[1985]
			Mornin	ngside - Blood Will Tell	

22		George Robertson Fonds	R9902
Container	File	File Title	Date
(25	Manaissaida Diad Will Tall Faired, 1	[1007]
6	25	Morningside. Blood Will Tell. Episode 1	[1987]
6	26	Morningside. Blood Will Tell. Episode 2	[1987]
6	27	Morningside. Blood Will Tell. Episode 3	[1987]
6	28	Morningside. Blood Will Tell. Episode 4	[1987]
6	29	Morningside. Blood Will Tell. Episode 5	[1987]
		Morningside - Coming Back	
6	30	Morningside. Coming Back. Episode 1	1987
6	31	Morningside. Coming Back. Episode 2	1987
6	32	Morningside. Coming Back. Episode 2	1987
6	33	Morningside. Coming Back. Episode 3	1987
6	34	Morningside. Coming Back. Episode 3	[1987]
6	35	Morningside. Coming Back. Episode 4	1987
6	36	Morningside. Coming Back. Episode 4	[1987]
6	37	Morningside. Coming Back. Episode 5	1987
6	38	Morningside. Coming Back. Episode 5	[1987]
6	39	Morningside. Coming Back. Episode 6	1987
6	40	Morningside. Coming Back. Episode 6	[1987]
6	41	Morningside. Coming Back. Episode 7	1987
6	42	Morningside. Coming Back. Episode 7	[1987]
6	43	Morningside. Coming Back. Episode 8	1987
6	44	Morningside. Coming Back. Episode 8	[1987]
6	45	Morningside. Coming Back. Episode 9	1987
6	46	Morningside. Coming Back. Episode 9	[1987]

Morningside. Coming Back. Episode 10

Morningside. Coming Back. Episode 10

[1987]

George Robertson Fonds

23	

K9902		George Robertson Fonds	
Container	File	File Title	Date
		Morningside - A Joyful Shame	
6	49	Morningside. A Joyful Shame. Episode 1	1988
6	50	Morningside. A Joyful Shame. Episode 2	[1988]
6	51	Morningside. A Joyful Shame. Episode 3	[1988]
6	52	Morningside. A Joyful Shame. Episode 4	[1988]
6	53	Morningside. A Joyful Shame. Episode 5	[1988]
		TELEVISION SCRIPTS	
7	1	James Lovick & Company Ltd. TV Commercials	n.d.
7	2	Outlines - Miscellaneous	n.d.
7	3	Outlines and Fragments	n.d.
7	4	Outlines and Fragments	n.d.
7	5	Untitled	1971
7	6	Untitled. [Tugboat in North Atlantic]	1992
		Moment of Truth	
7	7	Moment of Truth - Outline	n.d.
7	8	Moment of Truth - Outline	n.d.
7	9	Moment of Truth. Episode 102	[1960's]
7	10	Moment of Truth. Episode 106	[1960's]
7	11	Moment of Truth. Episode 108	[1960's]
7	12	Moment of Truth. Episode 109	[1960's]
7	13	Moment of Truth. Episode 152	[1960's]
7	14	Moment of Truth. Episode 153	[1960's]

7 7 7	15 16 17	Moment of Truth. Episode 154 Moment of Truth. Episode 156	[1960's] [1960's]
7	16	•	
		Moment of Truth. Episode 156	[1960¦c]
7	17		
		Moment of Truth. Episode 157	[1960's]
7	18	Moment of Truth. Episode 158	[1960's]
7	19	Moment of Truth. Episode 159	[1960's]
7	20	Moment of Truth. Episode 168	[1960's]
7	21	Moment of Truth. Episode 171	[1960's]
7	22	Moment of Truth. Episode 172	[1960's]
7	23	Moment of Truth. Episode 173	[1960's]
7	24	Moment of Truth. Episode 174	[1960's]
7	25	Moment of Truth. Episode 175	[1960's]
7	26	Moment of Truth. Episode 176	[1960's]
7	27	Moment of Truth. Episode 177	[1960's]
7	28	Moment of Truth. Episode 178	[1960's]
7	29	Moment of Truth. Episode 179	[1960's]
7	30	Moment of Truth. Episode 180	[1960's]
7	31	Moment of Truth. Episode 181	[1960's]
7	32	Moment of Truth. Episode 182	[1960's]
7	33	Moment of Truth. Episode 183	[1960's]
7	34	Moment of Truth. Episode 184	[1960's]
7	35	Moment of Truth. Episode 185	[1960's]
7	36	Moment of Truth. Episode 186	[1960's]
7	37	Moment of Truth. Episode 187	[1960's]
7	38	Moment of Truth. Episode 188	[1960's]
7	39	Moment of Truth. Episode 189	[1960's]
7	40	Moment of Truth. Episode 190	[1960's]
7	41	Moment of Truth. Episode 191	[1960's]

K) JU2		George Robertson Fonds	4.
Container	File	•	Date
7	42	Moment of Truth. Episode 192	[1960's]
8	1	Moment of Truth. Episode 193	[1960's]
8	2	Moment of Truth. Episode 194	[1960's]
8	3	Moment of Truth. Episode 195	[1960's]
8	4	Moment of Truth. Episode 200	[1960's]
		Scarlett Hill	
8	5	Scarlett Hill. City Mice. Episode 1 to Episode 5 (1/2)	[1962]
8	6	Scarlett Hill. City Mice. Episode 1 to Episode 5 (2/2)	[962]
8	7	Scarlett Hill. By the Day. Episode 1 to Episode 5	[1962]
8	8	Scarlett Hill. Dividing Line. Episode 1 to Episode 5	[1962]
8	9	Scarlett Hill. Hannah. Episode 1 to Episode 5	[1962]
8	10	Scarlett Hill. Love at Half-Past Forty. Episode 1 to Episode 5	[1962]
8	11	Scarlett Hill. Next Year. Episode 1 to Episode 5	[1962]
8	12	Scarlett Hill. Proof Positive. Episode 1 to Episode 5	[1962]
8	13	Scarlett Hill. The Gate. Episode 1 to Episode 5	1962
8	14	Scarlett Hill. The Lie. Episode 1 to Episode 5	[1962]
9	1	Scarlett Hill. Return from Night. Episode 1 to Episode 5	1962
9	2	Scarlett Hill. Rovers and Lovers. Episode 1 to Episode 5 (1/2)	1962
9	3	Scarlett Hill. Rovers and Lovers. Episode 1 to Episode 5 (2/2)	1962
9	4	Scarlett Hill. Second Sowing. Episode 1 to Episode 5	[1962]
9	5	Scarlett Hill. Una Dodds. Episode 1 to Episode 5	1962

26			George Robertson Fonds	R9902
Container	File		File Title	Date
9	6	Scarlett Hill.	Reunion. Episode 1 to Episode 5	1962
9	7	Scarlett Hill.	The Amherst Case. Episode 1 to Episode 5	1963
9	8	Scarlett Hill.	Double Corner. Episode 1 to Episode 5	[1963]
9	9	Scarlett Hill.	Hole in the Sky. Episode 1 to Episode 5	[1963]
9	10	Scarlett Hill.	People in Glass Houses. Episode 1 to Episode	1963
9	11	Scarlett Hill.	The Queen of Spades. Episode 1 to Episode 5	[1963]
			Scarlett Hill - Room to Let	
9	12	Scarlett Hill.	Room to Let. Episode 27	[1963]
10	1	Scarlett Hill.	Room to Let. Episode 28	[1963]
10	2	Scarlett Hill.	Room to Let. Episode 29	[1963]
10	3	Scarlett Hill.	Room to Let. Episode 30	[1963]
10	4	Scarlett Hill.	Room to Let. Episode 31	[1963]
10	5	Scarlett Hill.	Room to Let. Episode 32	[1963]
10	6	Scarlett Hill.	Room to Let. Episode 36	[1963]
10	7	Scarlett Hill.	Room to Let. Episode 38	[1963]
10	8	Scarlett Hill.	Room to Let. Episode 39	[1963]
10	9	Scarlett Hill.	Room to Let. Episode 42	[1963]
10	10	Scarlett Hill.	Room to Let. Episode 44	[1963]
10	11	Scarlett Hill.	Room to Let. Episode 45	[1963]
11	1	Scarlett Hill.	Room to Let. Episode 52	[1963]
11	2	Scarlett Hill.	The Screaming Woods. Episode 1 to Episode 5	[1963]
11	3	Scarlett Hill. Episode 5	Twice Wedded, Twice Blessed. Episode 1 to	[1963]

R9902		George Robertson Fonds	27
Container	File	•	Date
11	4	Scarlett Hill. The Woods and the Trees. Episode 1 to Episode 5	1963
		The Serial	
11	5	The Serial. The Maverick Member from Moose Falls - Outline	n.d.
11	6	The Serial. The Maverick Member from Moose Falls	n.d.
11	7	The Serial. The Specialist - Outline (1/2)	[1963-1966]
11	8	The Serial. The Specialist - Outline (2/2)	[1963-1966]
11	9	The Serial. The Specialist	[1963-1966]
11	10	The Serial. Scrap of Glory - Outline	[1965]
		Quentin Durgens	
12	1	Quentin Durgens. Press Clippings (1/3)	n.d.
12	2	Quentin Durgens. Press Clippings (2/3)	n.d.
12	3	Quentin Durgens. Press Clippings (3/3)	n.d.
12	4	Quentin Durgens. Press Clippings	1965
12	5	Quentin Durgens. Press Clippings	1966
12	6	Quentin Durgens. Press Clippings	1967
12	7	Quentin Durgens. Press Clippings (1/2)	1968
12	8	Quentin Durgens. Press Clippings (2/2)	1968
12	9	Quentin Durgens. Press Clippings	1969, 1975
12	10	Quentin Durgens. Publicity	n.d.
12	11	Quentin Durgens. Publicity	n.d., 1965-1966
12	12	Quentin Durgens. Publicity	1967-1968

[1965]

Quentin Durgens - Miscellaneous

12

13

28		George Robertson Fonds	R9902
Container	File	File Title	Date
12	14	Quentin Durgens. Budget	1967
12	15	Quentin Durgens. Correspondence	1968-1969
		Scripts	
13	1	Quentin Durgens (Mr. Member of Parliament). Episode 1	[May 1965]
13	2	Quentin Durgens (Mr. Member of Parliament). Episode 2	4 June 1965
13	3	Quentin Durgens (Mr. Member of Parliament). Episode 3	[June 1965]
13	4	Quentin Durgens (Mr. Member of Parliament). Episode 4	[June 1965]
13	5	Quentin Durgens (Mr. Member of Parliament). Episode 5	[June 1965]
13	6	Quentin Durgens (Mr. Member of Parliament). Episode 6	[June 1965]
13	7	Quentin Durgens. You Take the High Road	16 May 1966
13	8	Quentin Durgens. A Family Affair	13 June 1966
13	9	Quentin Durgens. It's a Wise Father	6 July 1966
13	10	Quentin Durgens. Hold High the Mirror - Miscellaneous (1/2)	[16 July 1966]
13	11	Quentin Durgens. Hold High the Mirror - Miscellaneous (2/2)	[16 July 1966]
13	12	Quentin Durgens. Hold High the Mirror	6 July 1966
13	13	Quentin Durgens. Hold High the Mirror	[16 July 1966]
13	14	Quentin Durgens. A Question of Privilege	8 August 1966
13	15	Quentin Durgens. A Plague on Your House. Part I	16 September 1966
13	16	Quentin Durgens. A Plague on Your House. Part II	16 September 1966
13	17	Quentin Durgens. The Expo Affair	12 October 1966
13	18	Quentin Durgens. A Doubtful Diagnosis	7 November 1966
13	19	Quentin Durgens. A Doubtful Diagnosis	[7 November 1966]
13	20	Quentin Durgens. The Road to Chaldaea. Part I - Miscellaneous	29 May 1967

K))UZ			George Robertson Fonds	2)
Container	File		File Title	Date
13	21	Quentin Durgens.	Fade In, Fade Out	17 July 1967
13	22	Quentin Durgens.	The Road to Chaldaea. Part I	17 July 1967
13	23	Quentin Durgens.	The Road to Chaldaea. Part II	17 July 1967
14	1	Quentin Durgens.	The Lonely Lion - Miscellaneous	[1967]
14	2	Quentin Durgens.	The Lonely Lion	24 July 1967
14	3	Quentin Durgens.	A Time for Hymns and Brandywine	2 August 1967
14	4	Quentin Durgens.	Thy Brother's Keeper	8 September 1967
14	5	Quentin Durgens.	A Very Fine Line	5 October 1967
14	6	Quentin Durgens.	The Well-Marked Page	8 November 1967
14	7	Quentin Durgens.	The Well-Marked Page	8 November 1967
14	8	Quentin Durgens.	Raw Wind on the Hill -Miscellaneous	[1967]
14	9	Quentin Durgens.	Raw Wind on the Hill	24 November 1967
14	10	Quentin Durgens.	The Impregnable I	4 January 1968
14	11	Quentin Durgens. Miscellaneous	The Other Side of the Fence -	[1968]
14	12	Quentin Durgens.	The Other Side of the Fence	19 April 1968
14	13	Quentin Durgens. Miscellaneous	The Other Side of the Fence.	[1968]
14	14	Quentin Durgens.	The Night Nothing Happened	16 May 1968
14	15	Quentin Durgens.	Where Did All the Flowers Go?	10 June 1968
14	16	Quentin Durgens.	Fame is the Foe	24 June 1968
14	17	Quentin Durgens.	Master of the House	4 July 1968
14	18	Quentin Durgens.	A Trust of Anguish	12 July 1968
14	19	Quentin Durgens.	A Case for the Defence	31 July 1968

30 Container File File Title Date

Quentin Durgens - Drafts Problably Not Produced

15	1	Quentin Durgens - Miscellaneous (1/5)	n.d.
15	2	Quentin Durgens - Miscellaneous (2/5)	n.d.
15	3	Quentin Durgens - Miscellaneous (3/5)	n.d.
15	4	Quentin Durgens - Miscellaneous (4/5)	n.d.
15	5	Quentin Durgens - Miscellaneous (5/5)	n.d.
15	6	Quentin Durgens. Another Part of the Riding	n.d.
15	7	Quentin Durgens. Canada's Cultural Dependance - Miscellaneous	n.d.
15	8	Quentin Durgens. Fair Game - Miscellaneous	n.d.
15	9	Quentin Durgens. Garden of Love - Miscellaneous	n.d.
15	10	Quentin Durgens. Long Time A Dyin' - Miscellaneous	n.d.
15	11	Quentin Durgens. Long While A-Dying - Miscellaneous	n.d.
15	12	Quentin Durgens. Never the Twain - Miscellaneous	n.d.
15	13	Quentin Durgens. Never the Twain - Miscellaneous	n.d.
15	14	Quentin Durgens. No Aims for Mr. Ellis	n.d.
15	15	Quentin Durgens. Series II. A Presentation	n.d.
15	16	Quentin Durgens. The Thin Edge - Miscellaneous	n.d.
15	17	Quentin Durgens. The U.N. Caper - Miscellaneous	n.d.
15	18	Quentin Durgens. The Trouble with Paradise - Miscellaneous	[1966]
15	19	Quentin Durgens, M.P.	31 October 1966
15	20	Quentin Durgens. Hole in the Water - Miscellaneous	[1968]
15	21	Quentin Durgens. Biology Lesson - Miscellaneous	[1968]
15	22	Quentin Durgens. The Square Root of Love I - Miscellaneous	[1968]
15	23	Quentin Durgens. The Square Root of Love II - Miscellaneous	[1968]

R9902		George Robertson Fonds	31
Container	File	File Title	Date
		Show of the Week	
16	1	Show of the Week. Point of Impact	[1965]
16	2	Show of the Week. Point of Impact	1965
16	3	Show of the Week. Point of Impact	1965
16	4	Show of the Week. A Germ of Doubt	1966
		Mr. Mayor	
16	5	Mr. Mayor - Prospectus	[1968]
16	6	Mr. Mayor - Outline	[1968]
16	7	Mr. Mayor - Free Love is a Status Thing - Outline	[1968]
16	8	Happy Landing (Mr. Mayor)	1968
16	9	Happy Landing	[1984]-1986
16	10	Mr. Mayor. A Race of a Different Colour. Pilot	[1968]

The Collaborators

[1968]

Mr. Mayor. A Race of a Different Colour. Pilot

16

11

Sidestreet

16	13	Sidestreet - [Outline]	[1975]
16	14	Sidestreet. Never Say Die	[1975]
16	15	Sidestreet. Once a Hero	[1976]
16	16	Sidestreet. Last of the Fall Guys	1976

32 Container File File Title Date

House of Pride

16	17	House of Pride. Production Schedules, Breakdowns, Agenda and Notes	1974
		Scripts	
16	18	House of Pride - Presentation	[1972]
16	19	House of Pride - Story Line	[1972]
16	20	House of Pride - Story Line	[1972]
16	21	House of Pride - Outline (1/2)	[1973]
16	22	House of Pride - Outline (2/2)	[1973]
16	23	House of Pride. Episode Summary	1973
16	24	House of Pride. Episode 1	January 1975
16	25	House of Pride. Episode 2	January 1975
16	26	House of Pride. Episode 3	January 1975
16	27	House of Pride. Episode 4	January 1975
16	28	House of Pride. Episode 5	January 1975
16	29	House of Pride. Episode 6	January 1975
17	1	House of Pride. Episode 7	January 1975
17	2	House of Pride. Episode 8	January 1975
17	3	House of Pride. Episode 9	[February 1974?]
17	4	House of Pride. Episode 10	February 1975
17	5	House of Pride. Episode 10	[1975]
17	6	House of Pride. Episode 11	February 1975
17	7	House of Pride. Episode 12	February 1975
17	8	House of Pride. Episode 12	[1975]
	J		[-//-]

N9902		George Robertson Fonds	J
Container	File		Date
17	9	House of Pride. Episode 13	[1975]
17	10	House of Pride. Episode 14	February 1975
17	11	House of Pride. Episode 15	February 1975
17	12	House of Pride. Episode 16	February 1975
17	13	House of Pride. Episode 16	[1975]
17	14	House of Pride. Episode 17	March 1975
17	15	House of Pride. Episode 17	[1975]
17	16	House of Pride. Episode 18	[1975]
17	17	House of Pride. Episode 19	March 1975
17	18	House of Pride. Episode 19	[1975]
17	19	House of Pride. Episode 20	March 1975
17	20	House of Pride. Episode 20	[1975]
17	21	House of Pride. Episode 21	March 1975
17	22	House of Pride. Episode 21	[1975]
17	23	House of Pride. Episode 22	March 1975
17	24	House of Pride. Episode 22	[1975]
17	25	House of Pride. Episode 23	March 1975
17	26	House of Pride. Episode 24	March 1975
17	27	House of Pride. Episode 25	April 1975
17	28	House of Pride. Episode 26	April 1975
17	29	House of Pride. Episode 27	1975
17	30	House of Pride. Episode 27	June 1975
17	31	House of Pride. Episode 28	1975
17	32	House of Pride. Episode 28	June 1975
17	33	House of Pride. Episode 29	1975
17	34	House of Pride. Episode 29	[1975]
17	35	House of Pride. Episode 30	1975

Container	File		File Title	Date
17	26	H CD:1	F : 1.20	[1075]
17	36	House of Pride.	-	[1975]
17	37	House of Pride.	-	1975
17	38	House of Pride.	Episode 31	[1975]
18	1	House of Pride.	Episode 32	1975
18	2	House of Pride.	Episode 32	[1975]
18	3	House of Pride.	Episode 33	1975
18	4	House of Pride.	Episode 33	[1975]
18	5	House of Pride.	Episode 34	1975
18	6	House of Pride.	Episode 34	[1975]
18	7	House of Pride.	Episode 35	1975
18	8	House of Pride.	Episode 35	[1975]
18	9	House of Pride.	Episode 36	1975
18	10	House of Pride.	Episode 36	[1975]
18	11	House of Pride.	Episode 37	1975
18	12	House of Pride.	Episode 37	[1975]
18	13	House of Pride.	Episode 38	1975
18	14	House of Pride.	Episode 38	[1975]
18	15	House of Pride.	Episode 39	1975
18	16	House of Pride.	Episode 39	[1975]
18	17	House of Pride.	Episode 40	1975
18	18	House of Pride.	Episode 40 (1/2)	[1975]
18	19	House of Pride.	Episode 40 (2/2)	[1975]
18	20	House of Pride.	Episode 41	1975
18	21	House of Pride.	Episode 42	1975
18	22	House of Pride.	Episode 43	1975
18	23	House of Pride.	Episode 43	[1975]

e Robertson	Fonds	35
e Robertson	ronus	33

R9902		George Robertson Fonds	35
Container	File	File Title	Date
18	24	House of Pride. Episode 44	1975
18	25	House of Pride. Episode 44 (1/2)	[1975]
18	26	House of Pride. Episode 44 (2/2)	[1975]
18	27	House of Pride. Episode 45	1975
18	28	House of Pride. Episode 45	[1975]
18	29	House of Pride. Episode 46	1975
18	30	House of Pride. Episode 47	1975
18	31	House of Pride. Episode 48	1975
18	32	House of Pride. Episode 48	[1975]
18	33	House of Pride. Episode 49	1975
18	34	House of Pride. Episode 49	[1975]
19	1	House of Pride. Episode 50	1975
19	2	House of Pride. Episode 50	[1975]
19	3	House of Pride. Episode 51	1975
19	4	House of Pride. Episode 52	1975
19	5	House of Pride. Episode 52	[1975]
		Royal Suite	
19	6	Royal Suite. Father and Son - Outline	[1976]
19	7	Royal Suite. Meeting Ground	[1976]
19	8	Royal Suite. See No Evil - Outline	[1976]
19	9	Royal Suite. See No Evil	[1976]

36 Container File File Title Date

The Winners

19	10	The Winners. Miscellaneous	n.d.
19	11	The Winners. Synopsis	n.d.
19	12	The Winners. Maude Abbott - Marian Waldman - Outline	n.d.
19	13	The Winners. Paddle Song (Pauline Johnson)	n.d.
19	14	The Winners. The Dynamite Trail 'Peter Knight's Last Ride'	n.d.
19	15	The Winners. The Farmer's Daughter	n.d.
19	16	The Winners. [Beyond Fear] (Vilhjamur Stefansson) - Outline	[1976]
19	17	The Winners. Beyond Fear (Vilhjamur Stefansson)	[1976]
19	18	The Winners. The Commanding Spirit	[1976]
19	19	The Winners. The Commanding Spirit	[1977]
19	20	The Winners. Renaissance in the Dust - Précis	[1977]
19	21	The Winners. The Great Dream (Renaissance in the Dust)	[1977]
19	22	The Winners. A Girl Called Pony - Outline	[1977]
19	23	The Winners. A Girl Called Pony	[1977]
19	24	The Winners. Forgotten Genius (Fessendon)	1977
19	25	The Winners. The Great Dream (Père Athol Murray)	[1977]
19	26	The Winners. H.R. MacMillan "The Survivor"	1978
		Legal Aid	
19	27	Legal Aid. Time of Trouble	[1979]
19	28	Legal Aid. Time of Trouble	[1979]

Container File File Title Date

The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail

19	29	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail.	Synopsis	[1979]
19	30	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail		[1979]
19	31	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail.	Album	1980
19	32	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. More Action. Episode 41	Series 2. Less Talk,	11 June 1979
19	33	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. the Manger. Episode 42	Series 2. Crepidula in	11 June 1979
19	34	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Believing. Episode 43	Series 2. Seeing is	4 June 1979
19	35	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Invalid. Episode 44	Series 2. Sid Squid the	11 June 1979
19	36	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Love. Episode 45	Series 2. At Long Last,	5 June 1979
19	37	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Episode 46	Series 2. Super Turtle.	14 June 1979
19	38	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. You Can Chew. Episode 47	Series 2. More than	11 June 1979
19	39	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Grew. Episode 48	Series 2. The Fib That	11 June 1979
19	40	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Strokes. Episode 49	Series 2. Different	6 June 1979
19	41	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Prevention. Episode 50	Series 2. Ounce of	18 June 1979
19	42	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Tools. Episode 51	Series 2. Tattle-Tale	18 June 1979
19	43	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Habit. Episode 52	Series 2. Force of	19 June 1979
19	44	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Folly. Episode 53	Series 2. Fashion's	14 June 1979

38		George Robertson Fonds	K99
Container	File	File Title	Date
19	45	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 2. Lulu's Back in Town. Episode 54	15 June 1979
19	46	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 2. Noblesse Oblige. Episode 55	6 June 1979
19	47	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 2. Good Looking. Episode 56	19 June 1979
19	48	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 2. The Best Gastropod. Episode 57	5 June 1979
19	49	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 2. The Squeaky Eell Gets the Grease. Episode 58	4 June 1979
19	50	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 2. Gastropod Calling the Kettle Black. Episode 59	11 June 1979
19	51	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 2. The Other Side of the Question. Episode 60	5 June 1979
19	52	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 2. Hark! Hark! the Shark. Episode 61	11 June 1979
19	53	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 2. The Devilfish You Know. Episode 62	19 June 1979
19	54	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 2. It Ain't What You Do, It's the Way That You Do It. Episode 63	19 June 1979
19	55	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 2. Common Sand. Episode 64	12 June 1979
19	56	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 2. The Best Use. Episode 65	9 July 1979
19	57	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 2. Soft Words. Episode 66	June [1979]
19	58	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 2. Show, Not Tell. Episode 67	20 June 1979
19	59	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 2. The Harder the Fall. Episode 68	9 July 1979
19	60	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 2. The Company You Keep. Episode 69	9 July 1979
19	61	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 2. One Snail's Meat. Episode 70	19 June 1979

K9902		George Robertson Fonds	37
Container	File	File Title	Date
19	62	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 2. Kiss and Tell. Episode 71	3 July 1979
19	63	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 2. A Question of Priorities. Episode 72	10 July 1979
19	64	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 2. Half A Grub. Episode 73	27 June 1979
20	1	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 2. The Last Laugh. Episode 74	10 July 1979
20	2	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 2. Back to Basics. Episode 75	2 July 1979
20	3	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 2. Help! Help! Help! Episode 76	25 July 1979
20	4	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 2. Turtle with His Tail in the Tank. Episode 77	27 June 1979
20	5	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 2. A Miracle. Episode 78	29 October 1979
20	6	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 2. Crepidula Sings the Blues. Episode 79	9 July 1979
20	7	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 2. Oh, Little Town of Snailsville (Christmas Special). Episode 80	18 October 1979
20	8	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 3. The Coveted Cup. Episode 81	25 October 1979
20	9	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 3. Biting the Tentacle That Feeds You. Episode 82	25 October 1979
20	10	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 3. Friends in Need. Episode 83	5 November 1979
20	11	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 3. The Early Gastropod Catches the Warm. Episode 84	20 November 1979
20	12	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 3. Each to His Own Taste. Episode 85	5 November 1979
20	13	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 3. Everything in It's Place. Episode 86	5 November 1979

10		George Roberts		.5	R3302
Container	File	File Tit	le		Date
20	14	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Thought That Counts. Episode 87	Series 3.	It's The	5 November 1979
20	15	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Episode 88	Series 3.	Just Desserts.	31 July 1979
20	16	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Cousin. Episode 89	Series 3.	The Country	16 August 1979
20	17	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Waste. Episode 90	Series 3.	Haste Makes	7 November 1979
20	18	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Annual Muddy Gras	Series 3.	Snailsville's	7 November 1979
20	19	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Sea Fell In. Episode 92	Series 3.	The Day the	29 November 1979
20	20	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Don't Succeed. Episode 93	Series 3.	If At First You	7 November 1979
20	21	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Badge of Courage. Episode 94	Series 3.	The Green	8 November 1979
20	22	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. As Handsome Does. Episode 95	Series 3.	Handsome Is	8 November 1979
20	23	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Episode 96	Series 3.	Sea-Trek.	9 November 1979
20	24	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Than To Receive. Episode 97	Series 3.	Better To Give	9 November 1979
20	25	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Walker. Episode 98	Series 3.	The Night	9 November 1979
20	26	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Before a Fall. Episode 99	Series 3.	Pride Goeth	20 November 1979
20	27	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Respect. Episode 100	Series 3.	Left-Handed	16 November 1979
20	28	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Mercy. Episode 101	Series 3.	Quality of	19 November 1979
20	29	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Entente. Episode 102	Series 3.	Double	21 November 1979
20	30	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Wave. Episode 103	Series 3.	It's An Ill	5 November 1979

K9902		George Robertson Fonds	41
Container	File	File Title	Date
20	31	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 3. What Price Heritage. Episode 104	22 November 1979
20	32	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 3. Never Say Die. Episode 105	29 November 1979
20	33	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 3. Picture Perfect. Episode 106	30 November 1979
20	34	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 3. Fun's Fun. Episode 107	30 November 1979
20	35	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 3. Never Put Off Till Tomorrow. Episode 108	3 December 1979
20	36	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 3. Keeping Up with The Limpets. Episode 109	3 December 1979
20	37	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 3. You Can't Please Everybody. Episode 110	6 December 1979
20	38	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 3. Grow Kelp While the Water's Warm. Episode 111	6 December 1979
20	39	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 3. Consider the Source. Episode 112	7 December 1979
20	40	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 3. Names Will Never Hurt Us. Episode 113	11 December 1979
20	41	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 3. Never Rest on Your Laurels. Episode 114	11 December 1979
20	42	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 3. Nothing Ventured. Episode 115	13 December 1979
20	43	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 3. Count-Down. Episode 116	14 December 1979
20	44	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 3. Motor Reflex. Episode 117	15 December 1979
20	45	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 3. Breaking Up is Hard To Do. Episode 118	[December 1979]
20	46	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 3. Never Too Late. Episode 119	[December 1979]
20	47	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 3. Thanksgiving in Snailsville. Episode 120	12 December 1979

Container	File	File Title	Date
20	48	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 4. Snap Decisions. Episode 121	25 January 1980
20	49	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 4. The Initiation. Episode 122	31 January 1980
20	50	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 4. We Mock That Which We Become. Episode 124	8 February 1980
20	51	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 4. He Who Swims Away. Episode 125	8 February 1980
20	52	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 4. The Greatest Show. Episode 126	11 February 1980
20	53	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 4. Virtue Is Its Own Reward. Episode 127	12 February 1980
20	54	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 4. Money Can't Buy Everything. Episode 128	13 February 1980
20	55	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 4. You Can Fool Some of the Sea. Episode 129	15 February 1980
20	56	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 4. Slipped Disco. Episode 130	15 February 1980
20	57	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 4. Cause For Anger. Episode 131	18 February 1980
20	58	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 4. Two's Company. Episode 132	20 February 1980
20	59	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 4. Seahorse of a Different Colour. Episode 133	20 February 1980
20	60	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 4. The Salt of the Sea. Episode 134	27 February 1980
20	61	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 4. All That Glitters. Episode 135	[February 1980]
20	62	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 4. Much Achew About Nothing. Episode 136	[February 1980]
20	63	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 4. You Can't Cheat An Honest Gastropod. Episode 137	[February or March 1980]
20	64	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 4. The Longest Way 'Round. Episode 138	[February or March 1980]

K7702		George Roberts	on ronu	3	-
Container	File	File Titl	e		Date
20	65	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Trust is a Bust. Episode 140	Series 4.	Ill-placed	[February or March 1980]
20	66	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Lonesome Cowrie. Episode 141	Series 4.	Just A	12 March 1980
20	67	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. With Secrets. Episode 142	Series 4.	The Trouble	24 March 1980
20	68	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Conscience. Episode 143	Series 4.	A Matter of	24 March 1980
20	69	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Stream. Episode 144	Series 4.	Rules of the	26 March 1980
20	70	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Can Be Deceiving. Episode 145	Series 4.	Appearances	26 March 1980
20	71	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Learned, Soon Forgotten. Episode 1		Quickly	26 March 1980
20	72	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Bluff. Episode 147	Series 4.	The Stuff of	26 March 1980
20	73	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Favour. Episode 148	Series 4.	Favour for	26 March 1980
20	74	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. About Gossip. Episode 149	Series 4.	The Truth	[March or April 1980]
20	75	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Talent. Episode 150	Series 4.	A Show of	7 April 1980
20	76	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Due. Episode 151	Series 4.	Notice Past	16 April 1980
20	77	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. At Once Shy. Episode 152	Series 4.	Twice Bitten -	16 April 1980
20	78	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Knowledge. Episode 153	Series 4.	A Little	17 April 1980
20	79	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. than Sorry. Episode 154	Series 4.	Better Safe	21 April 1980
20	80	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Episode 155	Series 4.	Lift for Life.	29 April 1980
20	81	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Thorough Plan. Episode 156	Series 4.	A Thoroughly	2 May 1980

Container	File	File Title	Date
20	82	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 4. Give A Snail Some Kelp. Episode 157	8 May 1980
20	83	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 4. More Snails in the Ocean. Episode 158	8 May 1980
20	84	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 4. The Tea Party. Episode 159	8 May 1980
20	85	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 4. A Haunt Too Frequent. Episode 160	16 May 1980
21	1	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 5. Finnish What You Start. Episode 161	14 May 1980
21	2	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 5. What You Don't Know Can Hurt You. Episode 162	20 May 1980
21	3	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 5. Great Expectations. Episode 163	[May 1980]
21	4	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 5. Geyser Wiser. Episode 164	20 May 1980
21	5	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 5. Most of the Fun. Episode 165	22 May 1980
21	6	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 5. Swimming in the Dark. Episode 166	22 May 1980
21	7	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 5. All Work - No Play. Episode 167	226 May 1980
21	8	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 5. Nobody Loves A Hypocrite. Episode 168	28 May 1980
21	9	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 5. Test of Loyalty. Episode 169	2 June 1980
21	10	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 5. A Stitch In Time. Episode 170	2 June 1980
21	11	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 5. Too Many Cooks. Episode 171	3 June 1980
21	12	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 5. Passing the Buck. Episode 172	6 June 1980

K9902		George Robertson Ponus	
Container	File	File Title	Date
21	13	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 5. Act With Tact Episode 173	t. 6 June 1980
21	14	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 5. The Sooner You Start. Episode 174	9 June 1980
21	15	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 5. Problems! Problems! Episode 175	10 June 1980
21	16	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 5. Reaching Bottom. Episode 176	16 June 1980
21	17	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 5. You Can't Take It Back. Episode 177	16 June 1980
21	18	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 5. A Rest Beats Arrest. Episode 178	16 June 1980
21	19	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 5. You Can't Finnish What You Don't Start. Episode 179	16 June 1980
21	20	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 5. Familiarity Breeds Content. Episode 180	17 June 1980
21	21	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 5. Nose for News. Episode 181	17 June 1980
21	22	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 5. A Danger Foreseen. Episode 182	17 June 1980
21	23	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 5. First Impressions. Episode 183	23 June 1980
21	24	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 5. Unfinished Business. Episode 184	24 June 1980
21	25	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 5. The Wrong Way To Be Right. Episode 185	26 June 1980
21	26	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 5. Better To Ask Episode 186	26 June 1980
21	27	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 5. Power of Suggestion. Episode 187	2 July 1980
21	28	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 5. The Abominable Snow Snail. Episode 189	3 July 1980
21	29	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 5. Thank Goodness It's Saturday. Episode 190	7 July 1980

Container	File	File Title	Date
21	30	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 5. Looking a Gift Squid in the Mouth. Episode 191	7 July 1980
21	31	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 5. Mind Under Matter. Episode 192	8 July 1980
21	32	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 5. Money Talks. Episode 193	8 July 1980
21	33	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 5. A Sorrow Shared. Episode 194	8 July 1980
21	34	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 5. The Faces We Wear. Episode 195	14 July 1980
21	35	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 5. Charity Begins at Home. Episode 196	14 July 1980
21	36	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 5. Ham-a-Lot. Episode 197	14 July 1980
21	37	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 5. Thrilla in Snailsvilla. Episode 198	14 July 1980
21	38	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 5. Creature Comforts. Episode 199	21 July 1980
21	39	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 5. Muddy Gras in Snailsville. Episode 200	29 July 1980
21	40	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. Series 5. Make More Friends. Episode 201	[July or August 1980]
21	41	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. [Series 5]. Crepidula in the Kelp. Episode 202	[July or August 1980]
21	42	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. [Series 5]. Looking for Work. Episode 205	[July or August 1980]
21	43	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. [Series 5]. Be Good To Yourself. Episode 206	[July or August 1980]
21	44	The Adventures of Snelgrove Snail. [Series 5]. Wishing. Episode 208	[July or August 1980]

R	9	9	O	2

The Law and You. Minor Offences

George Robertson Fonds

Container File		George Robertson I File Title	Date Date
		Snowman	
21	45	Snowman - Outline	1979
21	46	Snowman. A Christmas Special	[1981]
21	47	Snowman. Third Draft Screenplay	1982
		The Law and You	
21	48	Your Rights and the Law (The Law and Sale	You). House For 1980
21	49	Your Right and the Law (The Law and Y Explainable Offence	Tou). The 1980
21	50	The Law and You. Child Abuse	1981
21	51	The Law and You. Occupational Health	1981
21	52	The Law and You. Safety	1981
21	53	The Law and You. Injured Worker	1981
21	54	The Law and You. Small Claims Court	1981
21	55	The Law and You. Police Complaints	1981
21	56	The Law and You. Legal Aid	1981
21	57	The Law and You. Demerit Points	1981
21	58	The Law and You. Equal Pay	1981
21	59	The Law and You. Private Adoption	1981
21	60	The Law and You. Fishing Limits	1981
21	61	The Law and You. Environmental Protection	ction 1981
21	62	The Law and You. Criminal Injuries Con	mpensation 1981
21	63	The Law and You. Jury Duty	1981
21	64	The Law and You. Line Fences	1981

48		George Robertson Fonds	R9902
Container	File	File Title	Date
21	66	The Law and You. Car Repairs	1981
21	67	The Law and You. Trespass and Occupier's Liability	1981
21	68	The Law and You. Consumer Credit	1981
21	69	The Law and You. Racism	1981
21	70	The Law and You. Who Goes There?	[1981]
21	71	The Law and You. Back to Work	1981
21	72	The Law and You. Group Homes	1981
21	73	The Law and You. Travel Dollar	1982
21	74	The Law and You. So You Want to Buy a Car?	[1982]
21	75	The Law and You. A Cause for Redress	[1982]
		Backstretch	
22	1	Backstretch. Playing the Field - Outline	[1983]
22	2	Backstretch. Teddy's Mistake (1/2)	[1983]
22	3	Backstretch. Teddy's Mistake (2/2)	[1983]
22	4	Backstretch. Elva's Song	[1983]
		Judge	
22	5	Judge. A Doubtful Bargain	1983
22			1983
	6	Judge. A Question of Respect	
22	7	Judge. Silent Testimony	1984
22	8	Judge. The Deadly Solution	1984

George Robertson Fonds File Title Container File Date

TELEVISION SCRIPTS - [Never Produced]

22	9	A Matter of Loyalty - Outline	n.d.
22	10	A Matter of Conscience. Play for Television	n.d.
22	11	A Question of Consent - Outline	n.d.
22	12	Criss Cross. A Little Knowledge	n.d.
22	13	Crossroads	n.d.
22	14	Dr. Jekyll and Mr Hyde - Outline	n.d.
22	15	Fortune Road	n.d.
22	16	Goddess	n.d.
22	17	Something in Common - Outline	n.d.
22	18	Ten South Maple - Outline and Characters	n.d.
22	19	Ten South Maple - Outline	n.d.
22	20	Ten South Maple	n.d.
22	21	Ten South Maple	n.d.
22	22	Ten South Maple. Pilot Program	n.d.
22	23	The Edge of Truth	n.d.
22	24	The Golden Time	n.d.
22	25	The Name of the Game - Outline	n.d.
22	26	The Road to Niagara - Outline	n.d.
22	27	The Road to Niagara (1/2)	n.d.
22	28	The Road to Niagara (2/2)	n.d.
22	29	The Trap	n.d.
22	30	The Young Turks	n.d.
22	31	World Without End	n.d.
22	32	Moment of Madness. Correspondence	1958
22	33	Moment of Madness	1958

50		George Robertson Fonds	R9902
Container	File	File Title	Date
22	34	Not Made in Heaven	1964
23	1	Lily's Guy - Outline	[1965]
23	2	Lily's Guy - Outline	[1965]
23	3	Lily's Guy. The Girl Next Door	[1965]
23	4	Lily's Guy. The Girl Next Door	[1965]
23	5	Lily's Guy. The Wooing of Lili (1/2)	[1965]
23	6	Lily's Guy. The Wooing of Lili (1/2)	[1965]
23	7	The Dolphin - Prospectus	[1967]
23	8	The Davidson Affair - Outline	1967
23	9	The Davidson Affair	1968
23	10	The Party's Over - Précis	[1969]
23	11	The Party's Over - Outline (1/2)	[1975]
23	12	The Party's Over - Outline (2/2)	[1975]
23	13	Clickety - Clik - Précis	1970
23	14	Clickety - Clik - Outline	1970
23	15	Five Trips to Now	[1970]
23	16	The Family Series. Straight and Narrow	1971
23	17	Dangerfield - Presentation	[1972]
23	18	Dangerfield - Outline	[1972]
23	19	The Inn of the Damned - [Outline]	[1972]
23	20	The Inn of the Damned. Blind Man's Bluff	[1972]
23	21	Whodunit - Outline	[1972]
23	22	Whodunit - Clues	[1972]
23	23	Whodunit	[1972]

23

23

Whodunit

Whodunit

24

25

[1972]

[1972]

R9902		George Robertson Fonds	51
Container	File	•	Date
23	26	Police Surgeon. Never Bet a Sure Thing - Outline	[1974]
23	27	Police Surgeon. Never Bet a Sure Thing	[1974]
23	28	The Halls of Justice - Précis	[1975]
23	29	The Halls of Justice. A King of Justice - Proposal	[1975]
23	30	The Halls of Justice. A Kind of Justice (1/2)	[1975]
23	31	The Halls of Justice. A Kind of Justice (2/2)	[1975]
23	32	A Gift of Death - Outline	[1976]
23	33	All Our Worlds - Presentation	1977
23	34	All Our Worlds	1977
23	35	The New Adventures of Black Beauty - Research	[1987]
23	36	The New Adventures of Back Beauty - Synopsis	1987
23	37	The New Adventures of Black Beauty - Presentation	1987
23	38	The New Adventures of Black Beauty	[1987]
		MISCELLANEOUS PROJECT FILES	
24	1	Back to Square One - Outline	n.d.
24	2	Biggest Little City in the World - Synopsis	n.d.
24	3	An End of Longing - Outline	n.d.
24	4	Expo '67	n.d.
24	5	The Long March West - Proposal	n.d.
24	6	Lord Caresser (1/7)	n.d.
24	7	Lord Caresser (2/7)	n.d.
24	8	Lord Caresser (3/7)	n.d.
24	9	Lord Caresser (4/7)	n.d.

n.d.

n.d.

24

24

10

11

Lord Caresser (5/7)

Lord Caresser (6/7)

\mathbf{r}	u	n	\mathbf{n}	^
$\boldsymbol{\mathcal{L}}$.,	.,		
1	7	7	۱,	L

Container	File	File Title	Date
24	12	Lord Caresser (7/7)	n.d.
24	13	Ontario Association of Architects	n.d.
24	14	Shelter for the Living - Outline	n.d.
24	15	The Way Back - Outline	n.d.
24	16	Globe and Mail Travel Show (1/2)	1960
24	17	Globe and Mail Travel Show (2/2)	1960
24	18	Pal - Ouline	[1966]
24	19	Pal (1/3)	[1966]
24	20	Pal (2/3)	[1966]
24	21	Pal (3/3)	[1966]
24	22	Dealer's Choice - Outline	[1969]
24	23	Dealer's Choice	[1969]
24	24	Dealer's Choice	[1969]
24	25	Innocence	[1969]
24	26	Innocence - Synopsis	[1969]
24	27	Party Games (1/3)	[1969]
24	28	Party Games (2/3)	[1969]
24	29	Party Games (3/3)	[1969]
24	30	Party Games. Budgets	1969
24	31	Party Games. Budgets	1969
24	32	Party Games. Budgets	1969-1971
24	33	Party Games	[1970]
24	34	Party Games (1/2)	[1970]
24	35	Party Games (2/2)	[1970]
24	36	Party Games. Budgets	1970

K9902		George Robertson Fonds	3
Container	File	File Title	Date
25	1	Party Games. Correspondence. General	1970
25	2	ACTRA	[1970]
25	3	Face-Off	1970
25	4	Face-Off (1/5)	1970
25	5	Face-Off (2/5)	1970
25	6	Face-Off (3/5)	1970
25	7	Face-Off (4/5)	1970
25	8	Face-Off $(5/5)$	1970
25	9	Face Off - Final Novel (1/10)	[1971]
25	10	Face Off - Final Novel (2/10)	[1971]
25	11	Face Off - Final Novel (3/10)	[1971]
25	12	Face Off - Final Novel (4/10)	[1971]
25	13	Face Off - Final Novel (5/10)	[1971]
25	14	Face Off - Final Novel (6/10)	[1971]
25	15	Face Off - Final Novel (7/10)	[1971]
25	16	Face Off - Final Novel (8/10)	[1971]
25	17	Face Off - Final Novel (9/10)	[1971]
25	18	Face Off - Final Novel (10/10)	[1971]
25	19	Face-off. Press Clippings	[ca.1971]
25	20	Face-off. Publicity	[ca.1971]
25	21	Face-off. Press Clippings (1/5)	1971
25	22	Face-off. Press Clippings (2/5) see oversize container 31-4 to 31-6 for (3/5), (4/5), (5/5)	1971
25	23	Face-off. Press Clippings	1972
25	24	The Construction Safety Association of Ontario	[1974]
25	25	The Construction Safety Association of Ontario	[1974]
25	26	Ministry of the Attorney General	1979

54		George Robertson Fonds	R9902
Container	File	File Title	Date
26	1	[Department of Employment and Immigration]	[1981]
26	2	[Department of Employment and Immigration]	[1981]
26	3	[Department of Employment and Immigration]	[1981]
26	4	[Department of Employment and Immigration]	[1982]
26	5	Okay to Laugh - Training Film	[1982]
26	6	Okay to Laugh - Training Film	[1982]
26	7	Hit Man [Tell Me No Lies] (1/3)	[1983]
26	8	Hit Man [Tell Me No Lies] (2/3)	[1983]
26	9	Hit Man [Tell Me No Lies] (3/3)	[1983]
26	10	[Hit Man] (1/3)	[1983]
26	11	[Hit Man] (2/3)	[1983]
26	12	[Hit Man] (3/3)	[1983]
26	13	Hit Man (1/2)	1983
26	14	Hit Man (2/2)	1983
26	15	Tell Me No Lies	[1983]
		CONTRACTS	
		Radio	
27	1	Contracts. Radio Acting (CBC)	1966
27	2	Contracts. Radio Acting (CBC)	1967
27	3	Contracts. Radio Acting (CBC)	1968-1969
27	4	Contracts. Radio Acting (CBC)	1972-1978
27	5	Contracts. Radio Acting (CBC)	1981-1986
27	6	Contracts. Radio Commercials	1961-1962
27	7	Contracts. Radio Commercials	1965-1966

002	George Robertson Fonds
~ _	

<u>55</u>
te
1
)
)
,
ļ
;
3
5
ı
ı
9

56		George Robertson Fonds	R9902
Container	File	File Title	Date
27	32	Contracts . TV Writing (CBC)	1967
27	33	Contracts . TV Writing (CBC)	1968
27	34	Contracts . TV Writing (CBC)	1969
27	35	Contracts . TV Writing (CBC)	1970-1972
27		• , ,	1973-1974
	36	Contracts TV Writing (CBC)	
27	37	Contracts . TV Writing (CBC)	1975-1976
27	38	Contracts . TV Writing (CBC)	1977-1979
27	39	Contracts . TV Writing (CBC)	1980
27	40	Contracts . TV Writing (CBC)	1983
27	41	Contracts . TV Writing (CBC)	1984
27	42	Contracts . TV Writing (Non CBC)	1963-1967
27	43	Contracts . TV Writing (Non CBC)	1968-1969
27	44	Contracts . TV Writing (Non CBC)	1970-1976
27	45	Contracts . TV Writing (Non CBC)	1977-1979
27	46	Contracts . TV Writing (Non CBC)	1980
27	47	Contracts . TV Writing (Non CBC)	1981
27	48	Contracts . TV Writing (Non CBC)	1982-1983
27	49	Contracts . TV Writing (Non CBC)	1986-1988
27	50	Contracts. Writers. Hired by Robertson	1973
27	51	Contracts. Writers. Hired by Robertson	1975
		Others	
		G VIII-10	
28	1	Contracts. Book. Face-off	1951, 1967
28	2	Contracts. Book. Face-off	1971-1975
28	3	Contracts. Book. Face-off	1977
28	4	Contracts. Film. Party Games	1969

R9902		George Robertson Fonds	57
Container	File	File Title	Date
28	5	Contracts. Film. Party Games	1970
28	6	Contracts. List	n.d.
28	7	Contracts. Narration (Non-Commercial)	1966-1972, 1985
28	8	Lists of Scripts	n.d.
28	9	Lists of Scripts	n.d.
28	10	Work Records (Prepared by Phyllis Robertson from George Robertson's Work Diaries)	2001
		MISCELLANEOUS PROJECT FILES	
28	11	Mirage or Muckinfuzz (1/2)	n.d.
28	12	Mirage or Muckinfuzz (2/2)	n.d.
28	13	Mirage or Muckinfuzz	n.d.
28	14	Mirage or Muckinfuzz	n.d.
28	15	Mirage or Muckinfuzz	n.d.
28	16	[Novel]. Mirage and Muckinfuzz (1/2)	n.d.
28	17	[Novel]. Mirage and Muckinfuzz (2/2)	n.d.
28	18	Mirage or Muckinfuzz	n.d.
28	19	Mirage or Muckinfuzz	n.d.
28	20	Mirage and Muckinfuzz	n.d.
28	21	Journalism. My Wife Hates Housework	n.d.
28	22	Whistling in the Dark	n.d.
28	23	[Untitled]	n.d.
28	24	Poetry and Short Story	n.d., 1958
28	25	[Novel]. Devil in his Place (1/3)	[1971]
28	26	[Novel]. Devil in his Place (2/3)	[1971]

[1971]

27

28

[Novel]. Devil in his Place (3/3)

\mathbf{r}	u	n	\mathbf{n}	^
$\boldsymbol{\mathcal{L}}$.,	.,		
1	7	7	۱,	L

1951-1953

28

47

Journalism. Canadian Art

Container	File	File Title	Date
		CORRESPONDENCE	
28	28	Correspondence	n.d.
28	29	Correspondence	n.d.
28	30	Correspondence	1952, 1957
28	31	Correspondence. Fan Mail	1956, 1968-1970, 1986, 1993
28	32	Correspondence	n.d., 1960-1961
28	33	Correspondence	1961-1966
28	34	Correspondence	1967
28	35	Correspondence	n.d., 1967-1977, 1993
28	36	Correspondence	1968
28	37	Correspondence	1969
28	38	Correspondence	1970
28	39	Correspondence	1971-1973
28	40	Correspondence	1974
28	41	Correspondence	1977-1978
28	42	Correspondence	1981-1986, 1991-1992, 2000
		PERSONAL MATERIAL	
28	43	Biographical Material and Curriculum Vitae	n.d.
28	44	Family Papers	n.d.
28	45	Childhood Education and Military Service	n.d., 1936-1944
28	46	Jupiter Theatre	[1951]

R9902		George Robertson Fonds	59
Container	File	File Title	Date
28	48	Biographical Material and Curriculum Vitae	1960, 1987-1988
28	49	Financial Records	1966
29	1	Appointment Books	1974
29	2	Colonel Robert S. (Sam) McLaughlin. Research Project	1978
29	3	Appointment Books	1984
29	4	George Robertson. Résumé	1987
29	5	Gemini Award (1/2) see oversize container 31-7 for (2/2)	1993
29	6	Posthumous Material. Obituary and Memorial	2000-2001
29	7	Posthumous Material. Unpublished Memoir by Phyllis Robertson	2001
		CLIPPINGS	
29	8	Clippings - General	n.d., 1942, 1952, 1955
29	9	Clippings - General	1965
29	10	Clippings - General	1966-1968
29	11	Clippings - General	1971-1977
29	12	Clippings - General	1981, 1993
29	13	Clippings - General	2000-2001
	14		
		CORRESPONDENCE	
30	1	Correspondence	1968-1972
30	2	Legal. Chestnut Park Road	1961, 1966, 1970
30	3	Legal. Robertson versus City of Toronto (1/2)	1979-1987

60		George Robertson Fonds	R9902
Container	File		Date
30	4	Legal. Robertson versus City of Toronto (2/2)	1979-1987
30	5	Legal. Robertson versus Celebrity Taxi	1997-1998
		RADIO SCRIPTS (Oversize Material)	
31	1	The Prudential Insurance Company of America. Worth Knowing. Publicity (2/2)	[late 1950's]
		TELEVISION SCRIPTS (Oversize Material)	
31	2	Quentin Durgens. Press Clippings	n.d., 1965-1966
31	3	Quentin Durgens. Press Clippings	1967-1969
		MISCELLANEOUS PROJECT FILES (Oversize Material)	
31	4	Face-off. Press Clippings (3/5)	1971
31	5	Face-off. Press Clippings (4/5)	1971
31	6	Face-off. Press Clippings (5/5)	1971
		PERSONAL MATERIAL (Oversize Material)	
31	7	Journalism. Maclean's Magazine	1950-1962
31	8	Gemini Award (2/2)	1993

n	a	O	Λ	•
к	y	7	0	Z

32

32

1

2

George Robertson Fonds

61

n.d.

n.d.

K9902		George Robertson rollus	U.
Container	File	File Title	Date
		CLIPPINGS (Oversize Material)	
31	9	Clippings - General	n.d., 1951
31	10	Clippings - General	1952, 1958
31	11	Clippings - General	1966-1974
31	12	Clippings - General	1980-1988
		TELEVISION SCRIPTS (0versize Material)	

Mr. Mayor. Set Design

House of Pride. Set Design (Houses & Villages)